From: Heiser-Ertel, Lauren

To: Heiser-Ertel, Lauren
Subject: FW: 1 East Gilman St.
Date: Monday, August 27, 2018 11:55:29 AM

From: joe bonarc -

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 2:45 AM
To: PLLCApplications <landmarkscommission@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: 1 East Gilman St.

Hello,

Joe Bonardi here, long time resident of 1 East Gilman St. and head volunteer of Period Garden
Park, 110 East Gorham St.

This email I'm sending is in support of Ken Miller and his improvement of the front entrance
of 1 East Gilman St.

I'm sorry that Ken did not follow proper procedure, but he as well as I, were not aware that
something decorative needed approval, as apposed to something structural.

I completely disagree that the addition is not appropriate to the era of Art Moderne, as we have
found many examples of the additional stripe to the chrome strip above the door way as almost
common. I'm sending some examples in the attachments..

In an early photo of 1 East Gilman, it is possible to see what may have been original to the
building, a striped chrome piece on the over hang.
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